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Dear families, 

 

Below is a letter from Adonia and Gabriella, introducing more information on next year's Heartland 

Academy, and appealing for funds to help make it a success. 

 

Hello all! We hope you were able to see the intro to Heartland Academy that we presented at 

church last Sunday. 

 

If you have been following our journey, you know that last year we created a "remote-learning 

co-op" that provided an enthusiastic, stable learning environment for about 30 children during the 

pandemic, and it was a huge success! We actually felt that sending our kids back to their schools 

would be a step backwards. So when we discovered Acton Academy, we decided to take a big 

step forward! 

 

We are sincerely asking for financial help to get our school off the ground this fall. We don't 

actually need that much considering the fact that we are starting a school! But it's still more than 

we can do on our own. 

 

We want to be clear that is not a "church school." However it will be a school that embodies 

Godly and spiritual values that we believe will impact innumerable lives, and hopefully give 

other communities the inspiration to do something similar in the future! 

 

Please take a look at our GoFundMe, take a little time to enjoy the videos and learn about Acton, 

and then donate if you feel called to! 

 

www,gofundme,com/f/heartland-acton-a-school-for-the-future 

 

Other ways we could use your help are: 

 

- If you have clean, lovingly used Montessori materials you no longer need, we would 

love to receive them! Here is a list of things we need for our Sparks studio (Pre-k) 

 

- If you have clean, lovingly used and complete board games with no pieces missing that 

you no longer need, we would love to receive them! 

 

- If you are interested in volunteering in some capacity, especially on Fridays, please let 

us know! 

 

Thank you so so much for your time and consideration! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Adonia Hentrich and Gabriella Kirkley 

Co-owners of Heartland Academy Denver " 



Heartland Academy: A School For the Future
$9,192 raised of $84,370 goal

Heartland Academy is organizing this fundraiser on behalf of Heartland Academy.

Read more

Updates (1)

June 17, 2021
by Heartland Academy, Organizer

Hello, 

We just wanted to update everyone about the fundraiser for Heartland Academy. We've just passed the
$3500.00 threshold thanks to you and your warm heart :) 

Share

Donate now

Heartland Academy Denver: Creating a community where each person can find a calling that will
change the world.

Hello family! 

We would like to invite you to read our story, take a look at this amazing endeavor, and contribute to it!

Fundraiser Video HERE 

The Vision

 



This is a new experience for all of us who are behind this project and are very thankful for every last cent
offered.

If you are inspired by this project, please feel free to share it with others who might be interested in
being a part of this educational revolution.

Fundraiser Stats

31 
donors

113 
shares

30 
followers

Donate Share

Donations (35) See top donations

See all

Organizer and beneficiary

Heartland Academy 
Organizer

Denver, CO

Heartland Academy 
Beneficiary

Contact

Comments (3)

kenneth sohn donated $20
Great job! Keep going

1 mo

Sunhwa M Reiner donated $40
Wish I could donate more, but love this & looking forward to seeing what comes of it!

1 mo

Ray Burns donated $250
Inspired to see where this all goes. Can't wait to hear all the great things happening for years to come :))

 




